
COUNCIL MEETINGS
(Council Chambers, Leongatha) 
Wednesday 19 October, 2.00pm
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting 
in person, you can access a live 
stream through Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
live
Council conduct its Meetings 
according to COVID Safe Plan 
requirements.
Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings

AUSTRALIA DAY AWARDS
The 2023 South Gippsland Australia Day 
Awards are now open. 
Nominees in all categories will be 
celebrated at an Australia Day Awards 
event at 6.30pm on Wednesday 18 
January, 2023 at the Meeniyan Town 
Hall.
Nominations can be submitted at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
Nominations close 7 November 2022.
CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

REQUEST FOR TENDERS
RFT/339 – Construction of Skate Park, 
Venus Bay
Tenders close 2pm AEST on Tuesday 1 
November 2022.
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders
SOUTH GIPPSLAND YOUTH COUNCIL 
South Gippsland Shire Council is calling 
out to all young people in the region to 
come along to an information session 
to be held at Leongatha’s Memorial Hall 
on Thursday 20 October 2022 between 
4.30pm and 6.30pm.

For more information please call 
5662 9200 or email sophied@
southgippsland.vic.gov.au

New ArtCubes Project Sound of Your Town with 
Mama Kin Spender

Tickets are still available for Mama Kin Spender.

This soulful collaboration will unearth and renew a passion 
for music and connection through community and voice. 

The Aria-nominated Mama Kin and our newly-formed local 
choir, the Six Week Singers will share a live performance on 
Friday 28 October at Memorial Hall in Leongatha.

Tickets are available now at:

https://www.trybooking.com/CCXGF

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

We are excited to announce a new 
community-based art initiative 
from South Gippsland Shire – the 
ArtCubes project.
ArtCubes is the name we have 
given to three cube containers that 
are about to be transformed into 
portable, adaptable, experimental 
creative spaces.
Each cube is solar-powered and 
designed to safely house creative 
installations with open or closed 
doors. Viewing is also available 
through the windows. They can 
be transported anywhere, bringing 

innovative experiences to every 
corner of the Shire.
The ArtCubes will be launching in 
the coming months (details TBA) 
and will change location on a 
seasonal basis.
Some funding will be available to 
assist with hosting the ArtCubes, so 
if you are interested in this project, 
please let us know.
For all enquiries please contact: 
Mary Sullivan 
(Arts Development Officer)  
mary.sullivan@southgippsland.vic.
gov.au / ph 5662 9200

South Gippsland Shire Council News

ArtCubes in the Foster Depot 
awaiting internal fit out and murals.


